


V. Tenure & Promotion External letter waiver policy- this item was again discussed and 
there is really no news to add.  Dr. Manning asked that Dr. Cavendish, Dr. Novoa (or 
anyone else) to draft a brief proposal for this option, with the intention of presenting 
the faculty with a slate of options to consider. 

VI. Fall Assembly-Dr. Karen Holbrook will be addressing the Fall Assembly  regarding issues 
of infrastructure development and faculty support.   
Dr. Manning received only 3 requests after the e-


